Route 1
Kimberly,Idaho

June 13,1966

Dr. Wm. Mayer-Oakes

University of Manitoba

Dept. of Anthropology and Sociology
Winnipeg, Canada

Dear Bill:

Thank you for your most interesting letter of May 26th. The
prospect of your visiting Idaho delights me and I do hope we

can get together here for some more discussions on flintknapping
and your valued advice. I plan to be here, or at the Museum

in Pocatello, most of the summer. Have to make a @firip to Denver
and Arizona about the 1lst week in July and will not return until
sometime after the 1l5th. Will drop you a note when I have some
firm dates on this.

Thank you so much for discussing my work with Dr.McBurney. Zarl
says he is a flintknapper and I ean think of nothing that would
make me happier than to meet and compare notes with him. I do
hope that he will come to the States and that we will be able to
get together for a session.

Have been doing some more filming on the knapping work and yours'
and Dr.Birds suggestions have helped, for we are now getting the
coverage we wanted. Swanson had quite a talk with the TV boys
and passed some of your ideas on to them and it has really help=zd.
Believe Swanson plans to send the films to you and Junius at a
later date to have your comments and suggestions.

Do hope that you and Dr.McBurney will have a chance to come to
Idaho this year or that we can arrange some way to spend some time
together.

Sincerely,

Don E.Crabtree

R A M.



